
 
Happy Birthday to all of  
our November Dancers! 
Have a wonderful day! 

RSVP To The Holidazzle! 
Remember to let the office know how many 
people will be attending the Holidazzle show 
on Saturday, December 12th or Sunday, 
December 13th right here at NSDS.   
 

The FOOD DRIVE BATTLE has begun! 

Check the neon green papers around the studio to 
see which team you are on—Team Christina or 
Team Zoe.  You have until November 21st to bring 
in any non-perishable food item that will be 
donated to HUNGER TASK FORCE in Milwaukee. 

Wilson Elementary Make-Up Dates 

Monday & Tuesday, November 23rd & 24th.  Please 
check in with the office for specific class times.  All 
of these classes are complimentary. 
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Thanksgiving Break! 
There will be NO regularly scheduled dance 
classes during the week of November 23rd-

29th.  If you are visiting with friends & family 
over the Holiday, please practice social 

distancing & use a mask.  We need NSDS to be 
a safe place to be leading up to the 

Holidazzle Event. 

In these uncertain times, let’s be 
thankful for all that we do have! 


